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1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward [kward@themineralgallery.com]
Sent: Sunday, November 18, 2007 12:48 PM
To: The Mineral Gallery 4
Subject: ** Exceptional Mineral Rooms are Updated! **

Just a quick notice to everyone that the Exceptional Mineral Rooms have been updated and 
restocked, with all sold items removed for quicker browsing. I also added a new twelve 
room which now brings the specimen count to over 170 top quality, museum caliber items!

The Exceptional Mineral Rooms can be accessed using this direct link:

http://www.exceptionalminerals.com/exceptionalroom.htm

On a side note - Auction #114 will close Monday, November 26th at 8 central.

Best wishes to all for the coming Holidays!

Kevin
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